INQUIRY INTO RECREATIONAL FISHING

Organisation:

Yenda Hotel Fishing Club

Name:

Mr Peter Grant

Date received:

22/01/2010

Dear Committee Members

I would like to see a proposal put forward to review the ban on set lines in inland waters. The motion to ban the use of set lines altogether in 2007 was a vote by the minority, out of a recorded 500,000 registered fisherman/fisherwomen only 3,300 voted on the subject. We urgently need to review this law with a new,fully published vote, available to anyone. Regards

Peter Grant